
 

STANDARDS COMMITTEE                                                 31 JULY 2015 

TRAINING FOR COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

REPORT OF THE HEAD OF LAW AND GOVERNANCE 

 

1. Training on the current Code of Conduct and the ethical standards regime under 
the Localism Act 2011 was provided to members when the new legislation was 
introduced and is routinely offered to new members as part of the Member 
Induction Programme. 
 

2. Members of the Standards Committee may consider that they would benefit from 
further refresher training on the provisions of the Code and for the arrangements 
for dealing with Code of Conduct complaints. 

RECOMMENDATION 

      Members are requested to consider whether further training would be of benefit       
to Committee Members and if so, the areas that this should cover. 

 
Background Papers 

 
None. 

  



 

 


